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Public Service Announcement 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Thursday, Jul 10, 2025  

 
MAKE A PLAN TO VOTE IN THE JULY 15 SPECIAL CONGRESSIONAL PRIMARY 

Polling Places Will Be Open 6:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m. on July 15 
 
SELLS, Ariz. – The Tuesday, July 15 Special Primary Election for Congressional District 7 is fast 
approaching. This special primary will determine which candidates can run in the September 23, 2025 
special election to succeed the late U.S. Congressman Raúl Grijalva (D-AZ). There are five Democrats and 
three Republicans running for their party’s nomination in the primary election. The two winners will face 
off in the general election. 
 
The Tohono O’odham Executive Office and Legislative Council have endorsed former Pima County 
Supervisor Adelita Grijalva, daughter of the late Congressman, in the Democratic primary. She has been 
a good friend to the Nation and will continue her father’s legacy of fiercely advocating for justice and 
equality for all. 
 
Polling places will open at 6:00 a.m. on Tuesday, July 15, 2025 and stay open until 7:00 p.m. To vote, you 
will need to present appropriate identification. This includes one of the following: photo ID such as 
Arizona Driver’s License, Tribal Enrollment card, ID card issued by Arizona Motor Vehicle Division, or 
other photo ID issued by federal, state, or local government. If you do not have photo ID, you can 
provide two official documents with your name and address such as a recent utility bill, recent bank or 
credit union statement, valid Arizona Vehicle Registration, Voter Registration card, and any mail 
addressed to you that includes the “Official Election Mail” logo. 
 
If you have a mail-in ballot that has not been returned, it is too late to mail it, but it can be dopped off at 
any polling location on election day. Make a plan to cast your vote and make your voice heard!  
 
If you have questions about voting or need assistance, please contact your county recorder’s office: 
 

• Pima County Recorder’s Office: (520) 724-4330 or recorder.pima.gov 
• Pinal County Recorder’s Office: (520) 866-7550 or pinal.gov/recorder.  
• Maricopa County Recorder’s Office: (602) 506-1511 or elections.maricopa.gov.   

 
Our vote is our voice. O’odham Vote 2025! 
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